
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/13/2017 9:25:42 PM
Subject: Balmoral Hotel - Tuesday update #2

Hello Mayor and Councillors,

I am pleased to advise that there are no occupants left in the Balmoral. The building was cleared by 
830pm without incident and is secure. Security staff will remain in the building overnight. 

Our Buildings staff will be on site with VPD in the morning to conduct a further sweep and speak 
with the Sahotas' contractor and engineer regarding further work require to ensure the building, 
which is now an active construction site, remains secure. 

We can provide additional detail at our in camera briefing tomorrow, although I am happy to address 
any immediate questions. 

Best,
Paul 

Page 1

11/1/2017

mailto:%22Mochrie,%20Paul%22%20%3CPaul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca%3E
mailto:CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca

